
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE TEXAS VETERANS LAND BOARD 

 
5th Anniversary of the Richard A. Anderson Texas State Veterans Home 

 
14041 Cottingham St. Houston TX. 77048 

 Friday, February 7, 2025 
11:30 A.M. -1:30 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US) 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Texas Veterans Land Board may be in 

attendance during the Richard A. Anderson Texas State Veterans Home 5th Anniversary Event. The event 

will be hosted by the Texas Veterans Land Board on February 7, 2025, beginning at 11:30 A.M. This is 

not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Texas Veterans Land Board. However, because this is a Texas 

Veterans Land Board event, this notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act in 

the event a quorum of the Texas Veterans Land Board attends, and there is a discussion regarding matters 

of Texas Veterans Land Board business. 

The Texas Veterans Land Board will take no formal board action at this event. 

 

 

 
CERTIFICATE 

 

I certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum of the Texas Veterans Land Board was posted on the 

Texas Secretary of State website. This notice was posted on: 

 

 

 

Date Posted: January 14, 2025 8:33AM. 
 

 

 

    

Anthony W. Dale  

Executive Secretary 

U.S. Army Veteran 


